
 

March 3rd , 2015 

 
Dear Parents, 
  
Please be informed that the CDS high school will hold an information session this Thursday for 
7th and 8th grade parents.   
 
The school college counselor and the high school director will discuss the high school 
curriculum as well as the course selection process for next school year.  
  
 
We apologize for the short notice, however, we encourage all 7th and 8th grade parents to take 
advantage of this opportunity to learn more about what to expect in high school in terms of 
curriculum and college planning.  
  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

CDS Middle School 

  

 

 When  :  Thursday, March 5th at 3:00pm  

 Where :  CDS Small Theater 

 Who    :  7th and 8th Grade Parents  

 

http://www.daltonschool.kr/home

